
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stop Relocation #217 (Spring Rock Green) 
One GRTC bus stop relocated during construction until further notice. 

 

 

WHERE: Route 1A and 2B southbound stop #217 in the Spring Rock Green shopping center. 

WHAT: Due to construction, a temporary stop will be placed closer to the Popeyes and Dollar Tree. The 

shelter will be moved once construction begins. 

WHEN: Tuesday, 9/27/2022 until further notice. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 


